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General Comment

I am submitting a citizens petition against the companies that are putting out Phillips and
Equate Milk of Magnesia. There is a chemical compound that is being used in Phillips and now
recently in Equate's Milk of Magnesia under "inactive ingredients" called Sodium Hypochlorite.
This is a chemical compound that is commonly used as a disinfectant or a bleaching agent.
What makes this even more dangerous is that after you take a dose of Milk of Magnesia, you
are asked to drink 8 oz. of water, and when you add water to Sodium Hypochlorite it turns into
what is commonly known as "liquid bleach". This is a chemical that has absolutely no business
being in any product that we are going to be putting into our bodies. I can see this as no more
then a possible cost cutting move by both of the companies that are responsible for putting out
Milk of Magnesia. I can understand using the purified water they are using as an inactive
ingredient for cost cutting, but what possible use can a chemical that is no more then common
bleach be used for in this product??? I am asking the FDA to please look into this and do
something about it before someone ends up dying.
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